
Hutton Cricket Club 
Polo Field Ground, Hall Green Lane, Hutton, Brentwood, Essex CM13 2QT 

Website: https://huttoncc.com/  

Youth Registration - 2024 Season  

Welcome parents and players to the 2024 cricket season at Hutton Cricket Club. 

We are so looking forward to another full year of cricket and socialising. We shall be kicking off the season with signing on night 

which will be held on the 22nd March to get all of the registration formalities completed and memberships paid.   

This year, because the costs of operating the club have increased over the past 2 years, membership levels were adjusted at the 
Annual General Meeting held in November.  

Please attend signing on night even if you complete the formalities online as it will get the bar off to a flying start  and allow us all 

to catch up again.  

We will continue to have strong coaches leading our sessions, assisted by our support teams. We are delighted  that Cath Dalton 

will continue to lead the Girls and Ladies training and Cam Tredgett will lead the Boys.   

Coaching Days and Times  

Our coaching season will run from week commencing 26th April until week ending 23rd August. 

We are inviting all members receiving this letter to join Hutton CC club coaching this year, including those who  did Dynamos last 

year.  

We will continue to offer All Stars and Dynamos for those new to cricket or who would prefer this option. All  sessions can be 

signed up directly with the ECB using the links below.   

All Stars (girls and boys) age 5 - 8 Thursday 5.00 – 6.00pm Allstars 

Dynamos (girls and boys) age 8 - 11 Friday 6.30 – 7.45pm Mixed Dynamos 

Please be aware that Dynamos runs until 18th August NOT 23rd June as stated on the ECB website. 

Girls U11 – U13 Friday 5.00 – 6.30pm 

Boys U9– U13 Friday 6.30 – 8.00pm 

Boys U14 and up Thursday 6.00 – 8.00pm 

Please note – parents / carers are expected to remain on site for the duration of Friday coaching sessions Competitive 

Matches  

As usual we will enter as many competitions and leagues as possible in order to provide competitive cricket for  our youth section. 

However, whilst subscriptions cover club membership, facilities and coaching nights – the  organisation and running of matches rely 

on parent / carer volunteers to step forward.  

If you think you may be able to help, even on an occasional basis, please see the relevant section on our  application form or let me 

know.   

Registration 

Registration forms, which must be completed even if you are an existing member of the club, can be found on  the Hutton CC 

website www.huttoncc.com.   

Finally, we would like to thank you for continuing to be a much-valued member of Hutton CC and to remind you  that we welcome 

all feedback and suggestions for the ongoing development and improvement of our club.  

http://huttoncc.hitscricket.com/

